
Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

This coming Monday, May 20, is 
Victoria Day. We wish everyone a 
safe and happy long weekend. 
Just a reminder, LaSalle Civic 
Centre as well as the Vollmer 
Centre will be closed. Recycling 
with collection on Mondays will 
be picked up on Tuesday, May 21. 
Residents with collection on 
Tuesdays will be picked up on 
Wednesday, May 22. 

 

The volleyball courts at LaSalle 
Landing, Front Road at Laurier 
Drive, opened this week and the 
Vollmer Splash Pad opens this 
Friday, May 17. It is exciting to see 
these amenities anyone can enjoy 
open for the season. Visit 
www.lasalle.ca/thingstodo to 
find more information. 

 

LaSalle Night Markets 

We are approaching the first of 
the summer series of LaSalle Night 
Markets on Sunday, May 26, from 
4:00 pm to 8:00 pm, at the LaSalle 
Civic Centre. The Markets occur 
on the last Sunday of every month 
running from May until the end of 

September. 
 
May to August markets take place 
at the LaSalle Civic Centre, 5950 
Malden Road. September’s 
market takes place at the Event 
Centre, 970 Front Road. For more 
information visit www.lasalle.ca/
markets 

 
National Public Works Week 
May 19 to May 25 is National 
Public Works Week. The theme 
this year is “Advancing Quality of 
Life for All”. Public work 
professionals advance the quality 
of life in our community by 
providing services in 
transportation, water, 
wastewater, parks and trails, 
emergency management, and 
more. Let’s celebrate the quiet 
work these professionals do that 
make life better for all of us. 
 
National AccessAbility Week 
The Town of LaSalle will be raising 
the Regional Accessibility Flag at a 
ceremony on Tuesday, May 28 at 
10:30 am, at the LaSalle Civic 
Centre, 5950 Malden Road.  
National AccessAbility Week takes 
place from May 26 to June 1, and 

provides the opportunity to: 
 
·    Celebrate the valuable    
     contributions and leadership of   
     Canadians with disabilities. 
·    Highlight the work of people,   
     organizations, and  
     communities that are removing  
     barriers. 
·    Reflect ongoing efforts to  
     become a better, more  
     accessible, more inclusive  
     Canada.  
 
Please join us for this flag raising 
ceremony, all are welcome! If you 
can, please wear the colour red to 
show your support. 
  
 
 

Enjoy this beautiful weather! 
 
 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 

May 16, 2024 


